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February 10,2009

RE: Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

It is mypleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Paul Goff and
Amazing Restoration, Inc (ARI).

I, as a facilities contractor for Verizon Wireless Reai Estate Operations, had the
privileged over the past two years to work with ARI.

I can tell you that Amazing Restoration, lnc takes a personal interest in the work they
have to perform and ARI has never failed to meet our completion dates.

Further, if I can offer any additional information regarding Amazing Restoration, Inc.
work sthics and perforrnance, please call me directly at (547) 289-3520


